
A meeting has been arranged for Neil Baker, the Kent County Council Cabinet 

Member of Highways, to meet with residents at Nettlestead Village Hall. 

Residents will have the opportunity to ask questions about highways 

issues/speeding in the village.

The meeting will take place on:  

THURSDAY  22ND FEBRUARY 2024 AT 7:30PM                              
AT NETTLESTEAD VILLAGE HALL

County Councillor, Simon Webb and your Parish Councillors will also be there.

We hope to see as many of you as possible at the meeting, please just turn up 

on the day, even if you can’t make the start of the meeting, it would be great to 

hear your views.

KCC HIGHWAYS MEETING
NETTLESTEAD VILLAGE HALL

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me:

 Suzanne Seal, Clerk to Nettlestead Parish Council
 clerk@nettlesteadpc.org


